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FROM: Mayor and Commissioners
THROUGH: Chief Neal de Jesus, Interim City Manager
DATE: October 17, 2017

EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION FOR WORK DURING HURRICANE IRMA

Recommended Action:
Recognize the efforts of all City employees for their dedication and commitment to serve the
residents in the City of Delray Beach during Hurricane Irma.

Background:
As the City of Delray Beach prepared for Hurricane Irma, City employees kept residents and
business owners informed through real time communications before, during and after the storm.
Employees worked diligently demonstrating relentless dedication and community care.
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